
Mr. DeMayo, 
 

Thank you very much for your time today.  It was very informative and I very much 
appreciate your candidness.   I genuinely believe we all share a common goal of improving 
this lovely area.  Look forward to hearing more in the future. 

 
Best regards, 
 

Paul J. Edelstein 

Paul Edelstein 

The Edelsteins, Faegenburg & Brown LLP 

26 Broadway, Suite 901 

New York, N.Y. 10004 

(212) 425-1999 
 


